
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 21-1231-EL-BGN
Date: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 2:27:45 PM

I am voicing my concerns against the solar panel projects ,which I object to being placed
across the street from our home
 
One of many questions I have is, since lines will be maintained by Logan County Co Op, will
Logan County Co Op residents see increase in their utility bill?
 
There are many reasons we are against this, but a few of the most important are the
hazardous it causes over a period of time,  there are some toxic material in these panels, and
when broken down it leaks into our land Causing toxins in our land
 
We do not want the dangerous electromagnetic waves from the panels that can cause
dangerous radations not to mention property value, water drainage concerns,as West
Mansfield is already a flood zone at the slightest rainfall as well as toxic pollutant into our
water
 
Thank you for hearing me out
 
Kim Kerns
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